
 

 

Reminder: Tomorrow Children's Day at Belvedere Church 
 
Tanya Edwards 
November 17, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

NOV 18 - CHILDREN'S DAY AT 
BELVEDERE 

 

 

Dear Sisters & Brothers, 
 

This coming Saturday, 8 AM sharp, Belvedere 

Church is celebrating the "Children's Day" Holiday. 

Church members are requested to contribute the 

suggested donations for the holiday offering: $300 

per family or $150 per individual. There will be 

bus transportation at the Manhattan Church, 4 W 

43rd Street.  
 
 
 

Please show up at 43rd no later than 6:30AM!! 

The bus is round trip and will return around 

1:00PM 

 

PAY CASH ON THE DAY OF!! Sat., Nov. 18th 

 



 

 

$20 for adults (18 & up) 

$15 (12-17) 

$10 (8-11) 

$5 (4-7) 

Free for kids under 4 years old 
 

If you have any questions please email Jennifer Theriot at 

thefcnyc@gmail.com  
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
The Family Church of NYC  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


